
Dear Parents and Carers

Congratulations to all our times table rock stars in KAO and KAB Primary
who had a great day of activities on Wednesday. Students (and staff) had
some amazing rock star outfits as well! See later in the newsletter for more
details.

In KAB Secondary, we are all very proud of year 11s who are working really
hard as they prepare for GCSE exams. Good luck to all our year 11 students
who have their French and Spanish GCSE Oral exams starting next week.
Information is coming round to you about additional 'Super Saturday' and
'Super Sunday' revision sessions and sessions that will be offered during
May half term week. Please complete the electronic form if you receive an
invitation for your child to attend a session.

Year 2 will be embarking on Key Stage 1 SATS at KAB and KAO in May. These
tests help to check on the progress children are making and will provide
information to support them as they start Key Stage 2 next year. The
children have all been working really hard and are making great progress.
Year 2 parents please look out for a SATS letter from Miss Kenney and Miss
Begbie with further information relating to the assessments.

Thank you for your support on the day of industrial action that took place
on Thursday. The next day of strikes is on Tuesday 2 May. You will receive a
separate communication about the status of the school on strike day with
information about the arrangements for this.

I hope you all have an enjoyable Bank Holiday weekend.

Kind regards
Mrs Moore
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Dare To Be Remarkable

Further to our uniform supplier, Stevensons advising of the price increase
that they've implemented, please see pages 7 - 8 for full details. For those
wishing to purchase the alternative summer dress option we suggested,
please see last week's newsletter for the link.

UNIFORM SHOP UPDATED PRICE LIST

https://www.kgabinfield.uk/
https://twitter.com/KAB_Principal
https://www.facebook.com/KABPrincipal/
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Please be considerate to our neighbours when collecting and dropping off
your child. We have received complaints from neighbours about
dangerous and inconsiderate parking in the community. In addition to this,
a reminder that disabled parking bays are for disabled people to use only,
we have had people not able to access these spaces due to other people
without disabilities parking in them.

PICK UP & DROP OFF REMINDER

On Friday 30th June King's Academy Binfield and King's Academy Oakwood
are excited to be holding our mental health and well-being day for our
students. Staff will be delivering fun sessions which students sign up to in a
range of exciting activities. 

We would also like to build links with external companies and organisations
who can come in and deliver different activities to our students so we can
offer a wide range. These might include opportunities for team building,
crafting and sporting activities for example. 

We are very much looking forward to re-creating the success of last year's
event! We know we have a fantastic parent community here at KAB and
KAO and we are asking for your help. Do you run or attend an organisation
that could come into school and run workshops with students on that
date? Could you recommend organisations that you have had positive
experiences with in the past for such events? Please email
admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk marked FAO Mrs Gates/Miss Howes with
any recommendations/contacts for secondary phase students and
admin.oakwood@kingsacademies.uk marked FAO Mrs Grindley for any
primary phase recommendations.

MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBEING DAY

Please see page 9 for details of activities that Bracknell Forest Council
libraries are hosting to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III.

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS AT BRACKNELL
LIBRARIES

Adviza are running two careers sector webinars. See page 6 for full details
of the talks on Social Work & Food Science and Technology. 

Bookings are free and can be made via the Events page on the Careers
Portal now. The webinars will be recorded and become available on the
Past Webinars page so they can be viewed again at a later date.

ADVIZA CAREERS WEBINARS

mailto:admin.bi@kingsacademies.uk
mailto:admin.oakwood@kingsacademies.uk
https://www.adviza.org.uk/Pages/Events/Site/careers-guidance-for-you/Category/events
https://www.adviza.org.uk/past-webinars
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A huge congratulations to Amelia in
Emerald Class who won a trophy at her
football club (Bracknell Girls FC) for her
fantastic passing!

AMELIA IS ON THE BALL!

Emerald Class began our summer term by learning
about Ramadan and Eid which some members of our
school community celebrated. 

We were incredibly lucky to have a visit from Zayna's
mummy and then from Reem, one of our Year 11
pupils, who helped us learn more about Islam and
how Muslims prepare for and celebrate Eid. A huge
thank you to Zunaira and Reem! Emerald learnt all
about how Muslims show gratitude during this time of
year and the children did some fantastic writing
about what they are grateful for. 

Last week, we also went on an adventure to the new
Health Centre that has been built next to our school.
Marten, the site manager, kindly invited us back so
we could see the amazing progress that has been
made since we last visited in December. Lots of
children will use this health centre when it is open
and they were so impressed with the fabulous job the
builders have done! The children got a sneaky peak
of all the new rooms, got to have a go at using the
tannoy system to call patients to their appointments
and the builders even tested out the fire alarm when
we were there!

This week we were flabbergasted to discover the
CCTV showing there was a Stegosaurus in our
garden. This has really sparked our curiosity and
we've been sharing lots of things we know about
dinosaurs! We've set up a dinosaur museum and
can't wait to learn even more about these ROAR-
some creatures over the term.

Word of the Week
Last week: Grateful
This week: Extinct

EMERALD CLASS
Jade Class began the Summer Term by learning all
about Ramadan and Eid! We learned about the
importance of the five pillars of Islam and why
Muslim’s celebrate Eid. We were fortunate enough to
have had a visit from Reem, who is one of our
secondary pupils in Year 11. Reem did a fantastic job
explaining to the children more about her faith and
we gain such an amazing insight into what life is like
during Ramadan and Eid. 

Additionally, the children revisited the new Health
Centre to see how far the building has come on since
our last visit. We were memorised by just how big it all
was! There were so many exciting rooms to explore,
tables to hide under and giant windows to look out of.
We even discovered what happens when we open
the defibrillator box… 

This week, the children were astonished to have
found CCTV footage of a stegosaurus in our garden
over the weekend! This has caused such a fantastic
debate within the class as to whether this truly
happened or not! Our role play area has transformed
into a dinosaur museum and the children have loved
investigating the fossils and bones the museum has
on display.

Word of the Week
Last week: Grateful
This week: Extinct

JADE CLASS
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Opal Class have had a brilliant start to the Summer
Term! We kicked off our Science topic of Plants and
Trees with a Spring walk around the big school! We
had iPads and checklists to see how many different
signs of Spring we could find! We took photos of
things such as nests, blossom, buds and daffodils. We
are excited to look at plants in more detail next! We
have also been enjoying our new English topic of
fairytales. We read a story called The Stinky Cheese
Man (which we all thought was hilarious), which is a
version of the traditional tale The Gingerbread Man.
We have loved creating our own edible characters to
prepare for writing our own version of the story. 

Lastly, we loved TT Rockstars day! We launched
Numbots and practiced logging in, and then
choosing our Numbot character and their name.
Then we played the game, working our way through
the levels of addition and subtraction and earned lots
of coins to upgrade Rusty the bot! The children are
really excited to play at home on their devices! 

OPAL CLASS Our new dinosaur topic has sparked lots of interest
from our young palaeontologists who were keen to
share their already impressive knowledge in their
writing! They enjoyed visiting our dinosaur museum
where they discovered an interesting collection of
fossils, some fascinating non-fiction books and all
sorts of herbivorous and carnivorous … dinosaurs of
course!

The children have started rehearsing for their class
assembly on Thursday 4th May and look forward to
seeing all on the day!

Willow class enjoyed learning how and why Muslims
celebrate Eid. They built mosques, made paper
lanterns and listened to Quran recitations. They
explored how and why Muslims fast during the special
month of Ramadan and how they celebrate Eid at the
end of Ramadan. We were very grateful to our friend
Idris for sharing with us how he celebrated Eid with his
family.

In Maths the children are learning to use a ‘part-
whole’ model and numicon to reinforce their
understanding of number composition to ten and
more. They had fun making their own number stories
with fruits before writing their number sentences.

WILLOW CLASS

Ash class have been having fun with the introduction
of multiplication. We have been making groups, doing
repeated addition and making arrays. Our arrays
have been made out of a variety of things!
Ash have loved the new addition to the classroom, a
cosy cover which has our role play area with a farm!
In English we have been learning the story of the
Gingerbread man and The Stinky Cheeseman. We
innovated the story to create our own, with interesting
new main characters!

We have had lots of fun dressing up as rock stars and
enjoyed using Numbots, which we hope they will also
enjoy using at home.

ASH CLASS
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We have had a great start to the new term and the
children are getting excited for their brand new topics!
In Geography children have been learning about the
seas and oceans of the world and did some research
of the 5 main oceans. They found some very
interesting facts about each one! We have also begun
our new science topic of Animals and their habitats.
This week we learned about world habitats and
organised animals into which habitat we thought they
lived in based on their adaptations. 

The children had a fantastic day on rockstar day and
were introduced to the fun of Times Table Rockstars.
Some received their first certificates so hopefully many
more will get some as they practise at home! 

BIRCH CLASS

Sycamore have had a fantastic start to the Summer
term! In English, we've been working on non-
chronological reports about the planets in our solar
system (which ties into our science topic!) In Art,
we've been learning about the pop-art movement
and creating repeating pattern artwork in the style of
Andy Warhol (which ties in with our geography theme
of global trade!). Please visit Sycamore's blog to see
even more of what we've been up to:  Sycamore Blog

SYCAMORE CLASS

We have had a great start to the new term and the
children are getting excited for their brand new topics!
In Geography children have been learning about the
seas and oceans of the world and did some research
of the 5 main oceans. They found some very
interesting facts about each one! We have also begun
our new science topic of Animals and their habitats. 

This week we learned about world habitats and
organised animals into which habitat we thought they
lived in based on their adaptations. 

The children had a fantastic day on rockstar day and
were introduced to the fun of Times Table Rockstars.
Some received their first certificates so hopefully many
more will get some as they practise at home!

Please visit our class blog to see more learning - Pine
Class Blog 

PINE CLASS Later on this term year 8 will be learning more about
evolution and adaptations in their biology lessons. In
preparation for this and to help bring their learning to
life we took a trip to Marwell Zoo near Winchester. The
students spent the day exploring and learning more
about the habitats different species live in and some
of the physical and behavioural adaptations they
have to allow them to survive. They also learnt more
about the conservation work going on to help prevent
more animals going extinct. 

The penguins, tiger, sloth and giraffes were firm
favourites with the students and staff alike! The whole
group were fantastic throughout the day representing
themselves and the school well. 

YEAR 8 MARWELL ZOO VISIT

https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/sycamoreclass-learningjourney/home
https://sites.google.com/kingsacademies.uk/pine-class-learning-journey/home


DATES FOR THE DIARY

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday (school closed to students & staff)

Tuesday 2nd May Jade Class assembly (KAB)

Thursday 4th May Willow Class assembly (KAO)

Thursday 4th May Year 10 Parents Evening

Friday 5th May Quartz Class (KAB) Enrichment Session - 2:30pm start

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday (school closed to students & staff)

Friday 12th May Topaz Class (KAB) Enrichment Session - 2:30pm

Monday 15th May GCSE Public Examination Window Commences

Wednesday 17th May Emerald Class assembly (KAB)

Friday 19th May Opal Class (KAB) Enrichment Session - 2:30pm start








